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Daniel Buckley
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
226 Reports Analysis Division

RE:October 26, 2012 letter re: Amended April Quarterly Report

11/30/2012

Dear Mr. Buckley:

I write in response to your letter asking about.  I am writing in my capacity as the assistant for the Treasurer on the
PAC's Finance Committee.

1) different addresses for the PAC and the Treasurer (I believe this is what the question meant)

and

2) a substantial increase in expenditures and income reported in amended 2011 Year-End and 2012 April Quarterly reports.

Regarding 1), the different addresses:

80-20 NAAPAC is a cyberspace-based organization with Board members across the country.  We decided that PAC's
address
will be Jing-Li Yu's address, because he can maintain the records in a central repository.  The Treasurer, however,
resides in Texas.  Therefore, the PAC and the Treasurer have different addresses.

Regarding 2), the amended expenditures and income:

When we filed these reports, we had not yet collected all the expenditure and income by the original dates.  Once we
collected the data, and once I had the time to assist in preparing the filings, we amended the reports to reflect the
new data.  I apologize for the untimely filing of all the information.  I hope that our subsequent filinges show that we
have taken better care of organizing and filing the information in a timely manner.

Thank you for your letter, and I hope my response was satisfactory.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should
have any questions.  My telephone number is (347) 247-9035, and my e-mail address is on file with the FEC.

Sincerely,

Jing-Li Yu
Assistant to the Treasurer
80-20 NAAPAC Board Member and Executive Committee member
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